
  

 

  

 

TOWN OF UNITY 
Unity Select Board 

MINUTES 
April 24, 2019 

 
 

William (“Bill”) Schroeter   Todd Gregory, Fire Department 

Edward (“Ed”) Gregory    Harold Booth, Highway 

 

 
At 4:00 Bill continued the meeting from April 22, 2019. 

 
Todd Gregory said that the Fire Department has been getting many calls from the 

Sullivan County Home that may not require Unity aid and can be handled internally 
or just through Golden Cross.  He assured the Selectmen that the Fire Department 
is always willing to help but their services may be needed elsewhere in town for 

more critical cases.  The Board suggested contacting the Director of Nursing to 
discuss. 

 
The Board discussed the vibrating roller.  Ed made a motion to lease the vibratory 
roller from Nortrax for $14,749.70 with an option to buy pending credit approval.  

Second by Bill.  All in favor. 
 
The Board discussed writing a letter to Jeff Matthews regarding the water run-off 

coming from his property on to Stage Road. 
 

At 5:20 pm Ed made a motion to adjourn.  Second by Bill.  All in favor. 
 
 

 
Respectfully submitted, 

 
______________________________ 
Tracy Decker 

Selectmen’s Secretary 
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William A. Schroeter John M. Callum, Jr. Edward A. Gregory 
  


